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Friday 11th March 2022 
 

End of Key Stage One Assessments Parent Meeting: 3:30pm, Thursday 7th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are probably aware, we are required by the government to assess all children against a national 
framework to establish their attainment towards the end of Year Two.  The subjects that we are required to 
assess are:  

 Reading 

 Writing 

 Maths  

 Science  
 
On Thursday 7th April, I would like to invite you into school for a short presentation and Q and A session so 
that I can explain to you how we prepare for and run these assessments in Year 2. I will also be sharing how 
you can support your children at home.  
 
The assessments will take place between 16th and 25th May- more information with regards to the logistics of 
these will be shared with you at the meeting.  
 
The meeting will begin at 3:30pm. Please come in through the main office after collecting your child from the 
playground as normal.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
I look forward to seeing you all.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss R Rawling  
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